
March 23, 1976 

T. Alexander 
secretary 
CUPE Lo~al 23 
Box 80035 
SOUTH BURNABY, B.C. 

Enclosed please find a copy of our recently signed contract with 
the University of British Columbia and a newsletter analyzin g our 
strike of December 3-10, 1975. 

We hope you will find thes ·e helpful. 

Sincerely, 

Peggy Smith 
Union Organizer 


